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Work Session Monday March 4th, 2024, 5:30 PM

The work session was called to order at 5:30 PM, present were Brian Skroch, Paula Kampa, Chris Scheel, Ken Nodo, Michelle Keller, Tim Grinstead, and Julie Fandel.
Discussed the cost to service 4th Ave NE. Stantec provided estimates on the project. Consensus of the council was that Stantec will put together prices for water and sewer and Fandel will present them to the developer. 






 






image1.jpeg




image2.png




